
 

 
 

 
JOINT MEETING OF THE  

URBANA CITY COUNCIL AND  
CUNNINGHAM TOWNSHIP BOARD 

CLOSED SESSION  
 
          

State of Illinois                                                                                      City of Urbana 
Diane Wolfe Marlin, Mayor               Charles A. Smyth, City Clerk 

                                                                                              
400 S. Vine St., Urbana, IL 61801 
Closed Session Minutes Review  
Pursuant to 5 ILCS 120/2 (c)(21) 

Monday, July 15, 2019, 6:30pm 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
The Urbana City Council and Cunningham Township Board of the City of Urbana, Illinois, met in 
closed session Monday, July 15. 2019, at 6:30pm in the executive conference room on the second 
floor of the Urbana City Building for the purpose to review closed session minutes, pursuant 5 ILCS 
120/2(c)(21). 

ELECTED OFFICIALS PHYSICALLY PRESENT:  *Bill Brown, Dean Hazen, Shirese 
Hursey, Eric Jakobsson, Jared Miller, Maryalice Wu, *Wayne Williams, Diane Wolfe Marlin 
 
ELECTED OFFICIALS PRESENT VIA TELECONFERENCE: None 
 
ELECTED OFFICIALS ABSENT:  Dennis Roberts, Alderman Ward 5; Charles A. Smyth, City 
Clerk 
 
STAFF PRESENT: Wendy Hundley; *Carol Mitten; James Simon  
 

OTHERS PRESENT: None 
 
Mayor Marlin called the closed session to order at 6:34 pm, stating the purpose of the closed session 
and noting everyone present.  

*Council Member Bill Brown arrived at 6:46 p.m. 
* City Administrator Carol Mitten and Township Assessor Wayne Williams arrived at 6:49 p.m. 
 
Deputy Clerk Wendy Hundley passed around packets of materials that were prepared by City Clerk 
Charles Smyth.  A list of current minutes not reviewed to date and a proposed list of items that can 
be released. 
 
Consensus was reached on the selection of minutes for release and those to be held confidentially.  
These will be listed appropriately on Schedules A and B in an upcoming resolution.   
 
With no more business to come before this closed session, the council members exited the 
conference room at 7:04 pm and returned to the Council Chambers at 7:06 pm. It was moved by 
Alderman Hazen and seconded by Alderwoman Wu to go back into open session.  The motion 
passed by a unanimous voice vote. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Wendy M. Hundley 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
Minutes Approved: January 13, 2020 
Approved for Release: January 27, 2020 


	OTHERS PRESENT: None

